
 
 

Memorandum 
June 27, 2024 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Safety 
 
Subject: CWW LLC  

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
TR-230986 

  
On December 21, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) 
awarded a GCPF grant in the amount of $17,286.43 to CWW LLC to upgrade warning 
signs at 100 public and private crossings on the CWW rail lines in Walla Walla and 
Columbia counties.   
 
On June 18, 2024, CWW LLC provided to UTC staff an affidavit of project completion, 
photographs showing the work that was completed at each crossing, and a request for 
reimbursement.   
 
Please close this docket.  


